
At Art Inc we make all sorts 

of art. What is fantastic is 

how our young people add 

their own creative flair! 

December Break. See the website for details.
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Our technique of the month is soap pouring! Begin by painting 

the background with a range of acrylic paints. It works best if you 

choose colours that sit next to each other on the colour wheel. 

Then dry! For this to work the paint has to be dry and become 

waterproof. Then pour or spray liquid soap/washing up liquid on 

the top. Spray paint, dry and then wash off the soap! Voila!



December Break. See the website for details.

Art work included in this month’s newsletter was 

created by Aidan, Bianca, Caitlin, Chelsea, Noah, 

Rio, Izzy, Stevie, Bella, Charlie, Charlie & Ford



December Break. See the website for details.


	Slide 1
	Slide 2
	Slide 3

